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HIGHLIGHTS  

• Support the home care workforce  
• Support sensible home care workforce safety rules  
• Click below to quickly & easily advocate for care at home  

The National Alliance for Care at Home is calling on all members and advocates to take 
immediate action to protect and strengthen access to home-based care. Congress is 
actively considering a number of policies that could dramatically impact patient access to 
essential services, the care at home workforce, and reimbursement for these vital 
services.   
We are urging lawmakers to support legislation that has already been introduced and to 
reintroduce key bills from previous sessions that would protect and advance high-quality 
care in the home.   
    Contact your Members of Congress today, share your personal experiences, and make 
your voice heard.   
Call attention to the worsening workforce shortage and the urgent need for policy solutions 
that support recruitment and retention in the non-medical home care sector by supporting 
the following bills:   

• Support the Workforce: H.R. 2304  
We support the Ensuring Access to Affordable and Quality Home Care for Seniors and 
People with Disabilities Act, introduced by Rep. Mary Miller (R-IL). This bill would restore 
long-standing labor rules that allow live-in and companionship workers to be more 
affordable and flexible— making it easier for people to get the care they need at home.   

• Workplace Safety: H.R. 2531 / S.1232   
We agree that protecting care workers from violence is important. But the Workplace 
Violence Prevention for Health Care and Social Service Workers Act could place tough 
requirements on home care providers—especially smaller agencies that work in private 
homes. We urge Congress to consider practical, provider-sensitive solutions.   

• Support Family Caregivers: H.R. 2036   
Family caregivers are a critical part of home care, often working without pay or recognition. 
The Credit for Caring Act would give working caregivers up to $5,000 in tax credits to help 
cover the cost of things like home care aides or respite services. It’s time we support those 
who care for others.   
  Take Action.   
Care at home, wherever a patient calls home, is a lifeline for millions of Americans—
providing comfort, dignity, and support in the setting patients overwhelmingly prefer. Yet 
without swift action, regulatory burdens, inadequate reimbursement, and workforce 
shortages could compromise the sustainability of care at home.   
          We encourage all Alliance members and stakeholders to take a few moments to 
contact your elected officials. A personalized message goes a long way toward educating 
Congress about the real-world impacts of their decisions.   

https://link.quorumtracking.com/f/a/yjwkU7aJ0LXskQhlvo2vRw~~/AACYXxA~/QDTJmNyZ9vKLAkir4TO415_42FMEj2vce0Wz3jktzkBDU8w3IdkqFlOHQuuxZGQLEKCN_X54GqXxTUyhPLW8V7JER6G9xn1xZ2u3OoEiWWZl3rHniKDrZa-2vLvKxzNmrBodV1kg7IVdiMAMpIo777Ts4YTD6Cz9tlVxFF6NFdbtytdyyEFXGbBNWDVKKEpfejkZ5mMMFAxKccr2caXarMLkKMTacl2ibofuAqqR4Q9b5_xNTWNVs5hc5KEH9RwtFg9ZHOCabrhzX6jbGGB7OuAfYDqqzT6HWGBlP1ovtrsNdMnCm3obi6kVEFX_TjOrbJhq0TgRZR11a9kJ0gMWdg~~


Thank you for your continued advocacy on behalf of patients, providers, and the entire care 
at home community!  
 


